
Athletic Contest Expectations at 

Erin School for Student Spectators 
 

Erin School enjoys a positive reputation and is proud to host athletic events at our school.  

Student safety and behavior are critical aspects to successfully hosting all extra curricular 

events. While an adult supervisor is always present at any event, parents are ultimately 

responsible for their son or daughter’s presence at an event, and as such all parties 

involved need to understand our expectations. 

 

 All students (regardless of age or school) are to remain in the gym or the hallway 

by the concession stand the entire time present at the event. 

 No equipment (i.e. balls, jump ropes, etc.) is allowed in the hallway. 

 The locker room bathrooms are the only available bathrooms for student use. 

 No phones or cameras are allowed in the bathrooms or locker rooms! 

 Students are not to be in any other parts of the building or outside while attending 

athletic events.  If found, they will be asked to call home for immediate parent 

pickup and may be unable to attend future events as a spectator for the duration of 

that school year. 

 Any student wishing to stay after school for a 4:30 event must be in the after 

school designated room until 4:00. Students will have to pay a fee of $1.00 for the 

supervision. I-pods, computer usage, video game usage are permitted during this 

time.   Positive cooperative behavior is expected at all times. At 4:00 the event 

supervisor will be present and the above expectations apply. 

 Please cheer positively for Erin teams.  Noise makers, items meant to distract 

players or loud, inappropriate behaviors will not be allowed. 

 Typically the concession stand will be available. Food and beverage may be 

brought into the gym, however if a spill occurs the student is responsible for 

cleaning it up with the event supervisor’s assistance if it involves liquid.  

 Any issues or concerns that arise at the event will be dealt with by the event 

supervisor.  The event supervisor will then follow up any issues or concerns with 

Andrew Andress, Erin School Athletic Director, in a timely manner. 

 

 

We want all spectators to enjoy the events and have a positive experience while in 

attendance.  Please enjoy the games, your friends and our student – athletes working 

hard on the court.  Help Erin maintain and grow its positive reputation.  GO ERIN!!! 
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